
Public  Services  completes
Victoria Street wall closures
The  City  Council  received  numerous  safety  concerns  from
residents adjacent to the wall openings on both Raleigh Avenue
and Victoria Street related to transients who sleep and/or
loiter, use drugs and alcohol consumption, public urination
and graffiti vandalism.

Additionally, concerns were also brought up to city staff
regarding  the  use  of  neighborhoods  containing  such  wall
openings for additional parking for the apartments located on
the other side of the wall. Consequently, the City identified
seven wall opening locations on Victoria Street and one wall
opening location on Fairview Avenue to close off.

Public Services contracted with Horizons Construction Company,
Inc. to close off arterial wall openings at these locations.
The project consisted of demolishing the existing sound wall
obstructions,  curb  and  gutter,  and  sidewalks;  and  the
construction  of  new,  reinforced  masonry-block  sound  walls,
wall foundations, sidewalks, curb and gutter, and other work
required to properly transition to the new improvements.
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